
KHARAGPUR COLLEGE
KHARAGPUR

NOTICE
DATE: 11.11.2024

This is to inform all the concerned students of UG 1st semester that the

Registration Portal of Vidyasagar Universirty has been re-opened. Therefore, all

the students whose registration in the Portal is not yet done as per the

previous college Notice dated 17.09.2024 are instructed to come to the college

office with their ABC Id within 16.11.2024.

It is mandatory to have an ABC Id for registration under Vidyasagar University.

Link for the generation of ABC Id is : https://www.abc.gov.in.

It is to be noted that students cannot appear in the semester examinations

without registration under Vidyasagar University.

Last date of registration is: 27.11.2024
Sd/-

Principal


